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Friday 6th May 

Dear parents, 

 

I have been very proud of the quality of the children’s writing across the school. They have 

been taking part in a letter writing project with children from Thundridge with each child 

writing a letter to the other school to introduce themselves. They have all been curious to 

find out more about each other. 

 

 

 
It was a pleasure for me to accompany the Y4-6 children to their swimming lessons at 

Heathmount School this week. As we have 3 qualified swim teachers on our staff, we are 

able to offer very small group tuition and 50-minute lessons where the children are making 
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great progress. For our next sessions, we will also have access to the Heathmount Forest 

School. 

 

Miss Nicolaou’s class took part in the K’nex challenge with our STEM ambassador from 

Setpoint East. Children worked in teams to design, make and improve bridges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the attached e-safety newsletter for helpful information about keeping your child 

safe online.  

 

Reverend Thompson from our church has organised a children’s music concert at Holy Trinity 

on 22nd May. Please see the flyer below for more information.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Bridgman  

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Celebration Day 

On Friday 27th May, children will visit Thundridge School for a shared celebration assembly 

and Jubilee picnic. Children are invited to wear red, white and blue (or a combination, or one 

of these colours). A separate letter will follow.  
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Key Dates  

17/5, 24/5, 7/6  Y4-6 swimming @ Heathmount 

Wednesday 4th-11th May Scholastic book fair 

WB 9th May   Y6 SATs Week 

Tuesday 10th May  Open the Book worship time 

Tuesday 17th May  2.30pm Parent Forum 

Tuesday 24th May  Y4-6 trip to Woodhall Park with  

    Thundridge (letter sent) 

Friday 27th May  Decades Day Jubilee Celebration with  

    Thundridge (letter to follow) 

30th May – 3rd June  HALF TERM 

Saturday 11th June  F.O.T. Summer Fair (Jubilee Theme!) 

Friday 17th June  Jubilee Occasional Day (school closed) 

Friday 24th June  Y4-6 to The Edge (letter sent) 

Friday 1st July   9.15-10.30am Sports Day  

Monday 4th July  Every1 In sports event (some Y4-6 children, letter to follow) 

Thursday 21st July  End of term (school closes 1.15pm) 
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